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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
The Blue Dragon Tour is in New Jersey this weekend and is continuously inspiring many. And those who 
are joining the Blue Dragon Pilgrimage to Korea are mostly traveling to South Korea either on the 17th or 
the 18th. From our community, we have three GPA members, 3 non- GPA young adults and an ACLC 
pastor couple who are participating in this pilgrimage. I would like to offer my sincerest gratitude to those 
of you who donated to support our local delegation. Thank you for your generosity. For those who still 
want to donate, you can still do so by sending donation to Seattle-Family-Federation Venmo account or 
bring your cash and check donation to the church on Sunday. Just write a note that it is for the Blue 
Dragon Pilgrimage. 
 
Heavenly Parent's Day, True Parents Day and True Parents Holy Wedding Anniversary will be celebrated 
in Korea this week. On April 24th, our ACLC Pastor couple Bishop Lamont and Dr. Felicia Williams will 
be joining in the Cosmic Blessing officiated by our True Mother as they celebrate their 30th Wedding 
Anniversary. Please let us support them with our prayers and congratulations. 
 
The Hyojeong CheonBo Special Great Works group registration is open until April 16th. Please find a 
separate email for details. 
 
Mrs. Korie Faris is giving the sermon on April 21. Let us all support her by joining the Sunday Service in 
person at the church. We will also have the Death Valley Holy Salt ceremony that day. 
 
On April 28th, we will have our local celebration of Heavenly Parent and True Parents Day and True 
Parents Holy Wedding Anniversary. Please contact Pastor Nelson Mira for information about the program 
and the preparation. 
 
This Sunday, April 14th, I will be sharing on "Our Heart of Attendance". I look forward to seeing you all. 
 
Our Cheon Shim Won Seattle night vigil prayer is now from 8:30 PM to 10:30 PM from Monday to 
Friday. You can join us either in person or online. 
 
May Heavenly Parent and True Parents love and blessings be with you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle HPHC Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 


